
HJS SUMMER CONCERT

Wednesday 12th June 2024

This term we will be celebrating the achievement of our ensembles and
instrumentalists in our HJS Summer Concert on Wednesday 12th June, in the Upper
Hall. The concert will start at 4pm and be finished by 5pm.

Our ensembles will be preparing a piece to perform. If your child is in Orchestra or
Windband, please complete the eform below to let us know whether you can attend.

We are also inviting soloists who have achieved grade 1 or above in their instrument
to perform. Pieces must be no more than 3 minutes in length.

The Concert starts at 4pm, doors will open to parents at approximately 3.55pm.
Please can all participants stay straight from school to warm up and run through if
they are able to do so.

Please complete the eform by Wednesday 5th June 2024:

https://forms.gle/drARLurPJEk4EeMEA

Yours sincerely.

Mrs L Burbage
Head of Music

https://forms.gle/drARLurPJEk4EeMEA



